
 
 

 

A Time Sensitive & Special Situation 
 
Greetings AC-119ers: 

 
The Association is looking for AC-119ers linked to Patriot Guard 
Riders. Does anyone have an AC-119 family member (son, daughter, 
grandson, granddaughter, etc) who rides as a Patriot Guard Rider? 

 
We’d like to know so we can discuss an interesting opportunity 
with them before we cast our nets wider, beyond our AC-119 
family. No guarantees or commitment – just a place for us to begin. 
If you know of someone like that, please send a short synopsis to 
Wayne Laessig at Qadvocate@sbcglobal.net or you can call him at 
707-592-4492. Please include any military service connection they 
have/had. 

 
Thank you, and you can call Wayne if you have any questions. 
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